Request for Informtion - Railway to Eilat

The Government of the STATE OF ISRAEL (GOI) is developing plans for a rail
connection between Tel Aviv and Eilat, and is considering contracting out to the
private sector the implementation of the Project. The GOI invites interested parties
worldwide to submit a detailed response to this RFL

In order to receive the full RFI document, please contact Mr. Charles Solomon,
Deputy Director Economics and Planning, at charles@mot.gov.il, or Mr. Opher
Eliashar, Project Finance Dept. Manager, FEconomics and Planning, at
eliasharo@mot.gov.il, Ministry of Transport and Road Safety , tel +972-2-6663081,
fax +972-2-6663083.

Response due date — February 28" 2011.



